
 
 

Thayne Elementary Student After School Pick-Up 
 

Starting ​Monday 9-21​, we are going to try a “curbside” pick-up. What does that mean? It means 
that you will pull up in the driving lane and stop. We will then open the door to your car and your 
children will climb in on their own. We will then shut the door. If you are not comfortable with the 
process, you are still welcome to park, walk over, get your child, and take them with you to the 
car. 
 
The details: 

● There are 5 numbered spots with cones and signs.  
● We will only load the cars in the 5 numbered areas. 
● After the first 5 cars are loaded. We will release all 5 cars and 5 more will pull in. 
● Please watch the front of the line for the signal that it is safe to drive forward. 
● Please stay single file. 
● Do not pass or pull around cars. 
● Please have your student name tags ready to show. 
● Please do not get out of your car.  
● Staff will open and close the door for the children. 
● We will not buckle students. Please pull into the parking lot to help children buckle. 
● We will only load from the passenger side of the car. This means children will need to 

slide over if you are picking up several children. 
 
The steps: 

1. Get in line in the drive thru area on the south side (main entrance to school). 
2. A staff member will radio your children’s names and the slot #. 
3. We will load 5 cars at the same time. 
4. Watch for the signal from the safety guard to exit. 
5. Then 5 more will pull forward and we will repeat the process. 

 
 
 
Please be patient with us as we try this new process.  
We know there will be “bugs” to work out. 
 

See back side for diagram and map. 



 
 

 
 
Please have student ID cards 
ready to show staff when you enter 
the driveway. We will read the 
cards to radio which students to 
get ready at the # spots. 


